BEAVER CREEK SCHOOL DISTRICT #26
4810 BEAVER CREEK RD.
RIMROCK, AZ 86335
928-567-4631
FAX 928-567-5347
Allie Wheeler, Principal/ Superintendent

Dear Preschool Families,

We are committed to providing a high-quality preschool experience that nurtures your child's growth
and development. As the costs to run our program continue to rise, we have carefully reviewed the
expenses and researched similar programs in the area. Based on this, Beaver Creek Governing
Board approved adjusting our preschool tuition to $20 per day and will begin charging for both 3- and
4-year-old students, beginning in the 2025-2026 school year (August 2025).

Our preschool program is ted by a highly qualified early childhood teacher and supported by
dedicated staffs that are passionate about creating a safe, engaging, and nurturing learning
environment. In addition to a Quality First approved curriculum and quality educational experience,
your child receives two nutritious meals and a snack each day.

We understand that tuition increases can be challenging for families. We are actively working toward
becoming DES-certified, which may open opportunities for financial assistance. Additionally, we hope
to offer scholarships on a needs basis in the future.

Thank you for your continued trust and partnership. If you have any questions or would like to discuss
this change further, please feel free to reach out to us.
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Mrs. Wheeler

Principal-Superintendent
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